
 

  

20 September 2022 

 
Class of 2022 Yearbook  

 
Dear Parents/Carers,        
  
This year, we are creating yearbooks to commemorate the end of Year 6 for our 
students. A yearbook is a cherished memory for your child of their time at Quakers 
Hill Public School. Parents/carers have the opportunity to purchase a yearbook for 
their child at a cost of $15.00.  
 
The yearbook will display your child’s name and school photo, if you give 
permission for your child’s name and photo to be published in the 
commemorative yearbook, please log into the School Stream app and fill out the 
permission form. You can also elect to purchase a yearbook by selecting your 
payment option. Permission and payment are due by Friday 14 October 2022.  
 
Please note, you must fill in the permission form on School Stream regardless of 
if you intend to purchase a yearbook or not.  
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo       Melissa Sutton  
Principal      Yearbook Coordinator 
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